

INTERMEDIATE I FINAL TEST

Name:.....Date:

I. Fill in the spaces with the correct form of *like to* or *would like to*.

1. We always go to New York for our vacation. Next year, I _____ go to Miami.
2. When I get up, I always _____ drink coffee and read the newspaper.
3. Myoung-Hee _____ study English in Canada this summer.
4. Jeff _____ have a big dog, but he lives in a very small apartment.
5. I _____ visit my grandmother every Sunday because she always cooks a very big dinner for me.
6. Francisco doesn't like his work. He _____ get a new job.

II. Write noun, verb, or adjective after these words.

- | | |
|--------------------|---------------------------|
| a. Admire _____ | e. intelligent _____ |
| b. dangerous _____ | f. hero _____ |
| c. leader _____ | g. risk (your life) _____ |
| d. evil _____ | h. brave _____ |

III. Make the questions:

1. _____? She was from Britain.
2. _____? She was born in 1961.
3. _____? She was a famous princess and activist.
4. _____? Her name was Diana Spencer
5. _____? She died in a car accident.

IV. Write advices for these people.

1. I want to change my style _____
2. I can't pay my bills _____
3. I want to be more outgoing _____

V. Match the sentence parts. Write the letter of the answer on the line.

- | | |
|------------------------------|--------------------------------------|
| a. A talk-show host _____ | a. is the opposite of war. |
| b. Peace _____ | b. works to change the world. |
| c. A songwriter _____ | c. plays an instrument or sings. |
| d. An activist _____ | d. writes music. |
| e. If you donate money _____ | e. writes long stories. |
| f. A novelist _____ | f. has a program on TV. |
| g. A musician _____ | g. you give it to help other people. |

VI. Write the past of these verbs:

- | | |
|-----------------|----------------|
| 1. Plan _____ | 5. Speak _____ |
| 2. Forget _____ | 6. Say _____ |
| 3. Like _____ | 7. Run _____ |
| 4. Have _____ | 8. Go _____ |

VII. Read the text and choose the best answer:

Mrs. Wilson and Mrs. Smith are sisters. Mrs. Wilson lives in a house in Duncan and Mrs. Smith lives in a condominium in Victoria. One day Mrs. Wilson visited her sister. When her sister answered the door, Mrs. Wilson saw tears in her eyes. "What's the matter?" she asked. Mrs. Smith said "My cat Sammy died last night and I have no place to bury him".

She began to cry again. Mrs. Wilson was very sad because she knew her sister loved the cat very much. Suddenly Mrs. Wilson said "I can bury your cat in my garden in Duncan and you can come and visit him sometimes." Mrs. Smith stopped crying and the two sisters had tea together and a nice visit. It was now five o'clock and Mrs. Wilson said it was time for her to go home. She put on her hat, coat and gloves and Mrs. Smith put the dead Sammy into a shopping bag. Mrs. Wilson took the shopping bag and walked to the bus stop. She waited a long time for the bus so she bought a newspaper. When the bus arrived, she got on the bus, sat down and put the shopping bag on the floor beside her feet. She then began to read the newspaper. When the bus arrived at her bus stop, she got off the bus and walked for about two minutes. Suddenly she remembered she had left the shopping bag on the bus.

- | | |
|---|---|
| 1. Where does Mrs. Smith live? | 5. What time did Mrs. Wilson go home? |
| A. in a condominium in Duncan | A. when the bus arrived |
| B. in a condominium in Victoria | B. at 5 p.m. |
| C. in a house in Duncan | C. after she walked for two minutes |
| 2. Why is Mrs. Smith upset? | 6. How did Mrs. Wilson go home? |
| A. because her sister came to see her cat | A. walked for two minutes before she caught the bus |
| B. because her cat died | B. read a newspaper on the bus |
| C. because Mrs. Wilson was sad | C. took a bus |
| 3. What did Mrs. Wilson do? | 7. What did Mrs. Wilson forget? |
| A. take the cat with her on the bus | A. the newspaper |
| B. put her gloves in the shopping bag | B. her handbag |
| C. prepare dinner for her sister | C. the shopping bag |
| 4. Who did Sammy the cat live with? | 8. Where did Sammy die? |
| A. Mrs. Wilson | A. in Mrs. Smith's house in Duncan |
| B. Mrs. Smith | B. in Mrs. Wilson's garden |
| C. Mrs. Wilson and Mrs. Smith | C. in Victoria |

VIII. Fill in the simple past tense of the verb.

Frida Kahlo is a hero to many people in México. She **(be)** was a great artist. She **(be)** _____ born in México in 1907. She **(marry)** _____ Diego Rivera, another artist, but they **(have, not)** _____ any children.

She **(paint)** _____ many strange and beautiful pictures, even though she **(study, not)** _____ art. She **(use)** _____ many ideas from Mexican culture in her paintings. She **(be)** _____ also very brave. After a terrible accident in 1925, her health **(be, not)** _____ very good. But she **(work)** _____ very hard and **(create)** _____ some of the most beautiful art in the world.